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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: August 1, 2019 
Re: Update – RBC Inventory 
 
Overview:  
The red blood cell inventory continues to slowly improve. Community response to the 
urgent need for blood was strong allowing for restoration of blood inventories and 
prevention of disruptions in patient care. We thank you for your commitment and your 
part in actively managing inventory to assure patient needs were met.  
 
Impact to Clients:   

- Anticipate red blood stock levels to improve over the next week.  
- Order red blood cell stock judiciously.  

  
Client Action Required: 

- Notify appropriate staff and medical director as applicable.  
 
Questions and Additional Information: 
 
Please contact hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org with any concerns.  Thank you for 
your valued support and privilege to serve you. 
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